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From 1827 Dublin  the sisters of mercy strived and toiled to help the people in their community. 134 years later and
here we are discussing the closing of this historic hospital!
It would be a travesty and waste to say goodbye after 134 years.  This hospital and the community carry on to serve
the community as did Catherine McAuley. I have been a patient there for 25 plus yrs and am devastated to even
think this hospital will be no more.
PLEASE reconsider! Thank you.
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